Christine Hirst

From: “Dave and Julie Wharram"
To: <christine. hirst

Sent: 12 May 2004 06:12
Subject: WHARRAM

(HELLOT
HELLO CHRISTINE..... NICE TO RECEIVE YOUR REPLY. YES, | UNDERSTAND THERE

IS A STAINED GLASS WINDOW IN ST. MATTHEWS IN NABURN, DEDICATED TO A WHARRAM. WHEN |
WAS THERE A COUPLE OF YEARS AGO, THE CHURCH WAS LOCKED UNFORTUNATELY, AS | REALLY
WANTED TO HAVE A LOOK. IF YOU ARE ABLE AND WOULD LIKE TO SEND ME A PHOTO, | WOULD BE
VERY APPRECIATIVE. | HAVE PHOTOS OF THE GRAVES BY THE DOOR.... MY FATHER IN LAW HAS HIS
NAME ON ONE, IN HIS MEMORY...MATTHIAS JOHN... WE HAVE A BOOK CALLED 'OLD NABURN'
WHICH GIVES US QUITE A LOT OF INFO ABOUT OUR FAMILY BUT | AM ALWAYS TRYING TO FIND OUT
MORE, SO IF YOU HAVE ANY, | WOULD BE HAPPY TO HEAR ABOUT IT. IF YOU WISHED TO SEND A
PHOTO, AND CANNOT DO IT ON THE COMPUTER, OUR ADDRESS IS.

JULIE WHARRAM,

NEW PLYMOUTH,
NEW ZEALAND.

WE WOULD BE HAPPY TO PAY ANY COSTS. WELL... THANKYOU FOR YOUR REPLY, AND | WILL LOOK
FORWARD TO STAYING IN TOUCH WITH YOU.

MANY THANKS,

JULIE.



